Parsons, Susan

From:

LINDA < lbirth@msn.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, October 15, 2014 1:40 PM

To: Subject: Parsons, Susan; Nicole Brannan Gasco Building Communications

Hi Susan,

If you still have two slots available for December 10, could you please reserve them for me. The speakers / presenters will be:

Nicole Brannon NBrannon34@gmail.com 503-329-3076

and

Linda Birth

LBirth@msn.com

503-890-3282

We have a short (2 min +/-) video and a short presentation about our committee and efforts to save the building. Let me know when you want a copy of the video. Most likely I'll be able to provide you copies of the "talking points" before the meeting as well. Do you need a separate email from Nicole or will a confirmation from her that I've signed her up be ok? Let me know if you need anything else before the meeting.

Thanks again, Linda Request of Linda Birth to address Council regarding saving the Gasco Building (Communication)

DEC 1 0 2014
PLACED ON FILE

FiledDEC 0 5 2014	COMMISSIONERS VOTED AS FOLLOWS:		
LaVonne Griffin-Valade Auditor of the City of Portland		YEAS	NAYS
	1. Fritz		
By	2. Fish		
	3. Saltzman		
•	4. Novick		

Hales